
 

We invite you to  
our Annual Open House  

where our Admissions Team and  
Faculty will discuss our academic 

program, offer tours of the school, and 
answer any questions you may have! 

When: 
 
Who: 

Thursday, March 15, 2018 
6:30pm 

All parents interested in better educational opportunities.   
 

Lawrence Academy is a Pre-K – 12th Grade school and currently serves students 
from Bertie, Chowan, Gates, Hertford, Martin, Perquimans, Tyrrell, and 
Washington counties.   
 

Lawrence Academy participates in the NC Opportunity Scholarship program 
where eligible families can receive up to $4,200 for tuition per child per year.  Visit 
www.ncseaa.edu/OSG.htm for more information. 

Lawrence Academy 
148 Avoca Farm Rd. 
Merry Hill, NC 27957 

(252) 482-4748 

 

Online Open Enrollment 
Begins 3/15/18! 

www.lawrenceacademy.org 

http://www.ncseaa.edu/OSG.htm
http://www.lawrenceacademy.org/

